
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

Bidding Procedure in the Event of an MDOT Shutdown 
 

Letting of October 4, 2019 
 

In preparation of a potential shutdown of State of Michigan offices on October 1, 2019, 
bidders must request eligibility to bid using MDOT forms 1300 EZ and 1381 by Friday, 
September 27, 2019, at 5:00 pm for projects in the October 4, 2019, Bid Letting.  The 
requirement for the Submittal of these documents by Friday, September 27, 2019 at 
5:00 pm will be in affect regardless of whether a shutdown occurs.    
 
In the event of a shutdown, bids for the October 4, 2019, Bid Letting will still be 
accepted.  Bids will be downloaded when the State of Michigan offices reopen.   
 
9/20/2019 
Lansing, MI 
 
 


